
From: Matt de Ferranti 
Sent: Friday, February 22, 2019 3:57 PM EST 
To: Fava, Andrea <afava@amazon.com> 
Subject: keeping you updated 

Andrea,

 

Just to keep you updated, I received a request from Olivia Solon with NBC Universal to speak with her about HQ2 and politely

declined. I think she wanted to write an article that is not worth responding to.

 

I wanted to share this with you, consistent with our phone call the other evening and my continued confidence in the work we’ll do.

 

Hope you have a good weekend—reachable via need be. My cell is 703-732—9326 if you should need to reach me.

 

Best,

 

Matt

 

Matt de Ferranti

Member, Arlington County Board

2100 Clarendon Blvd., Suite 300

Arlington, VA  22201

mdeferranti@arlingtonva.us

(703) 228-3130

 
Any email sent to/from Arlington County email addresses may be subject to disclosure under Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) requests.

 


